
 
 

 
 

 
 
NZX Release 27 July 2017 
 
 
 
Methven (MVN) to Announce Full Year Results on 28 August 2017 

 
 

Methven Limited advises that it intends to release its financial results for the twelve months ended  
30 June 2017 on Monday 28 August 2017. 
 
An analyst conference call with our Group CEO, David Banfield and our Group CFO, Deidre Campbell, will 
be held at 2:30pm on that same day.  Dial-in details will be advised closer to the date. 
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For queries, please contact:  
Contact: Deidre Campbell, Group CFO, +64 9 829 0419, dcampbell@methven.net  
 
 
 
About Methven:  
• Methven is a market-leading, designer and manufacturer of showers, taps and valves. 
• Our international business is headquartered in Avondale in Auckland where we design, develop and manufacture many award 

winning products and technologies. 
• We are an international business in Australia, China, UK, Middle East and Europe in addition to our home market of New Zealand.  
• Methven celebrates 130 years of Innovation in 2016 and has recently set out its plans to grow the business to $130 million 

revenue.  
 
For more company information, visit http://www.methven.com/nz  

http://www.methven.com/nz

